
 

Thorin Schriber  
Manager, Participant Engagement 
United Nations Global Compact  
 
Re: Grace Letter for COP NetENt AB 
 
Dear Thorin, 
 
For the 2018 reporting period, NetEnt AB will be undertaking a GRI report in lieu of its 
regular Sustainability Report. Therefore we will not have a separate COP for the UNGC but 
will rather submit the GRI report and communicate in the GRI index, the requirements of the 
UNGC COP. 
 
Due to this change, our report will not be ready in December when our scheduled UNGC 
COP is due but rather in Q1 2019. We setimate it will be ready in electronic format in late 
January and in paper copy by beginning of March 2019. 
 
We would therefore like to request a grace period in order to submit our COP along with our 
GRI report in early 2019. 
 
Best wishes from Sweden. 
 
Jamie Elovsson 
CSR Manager 
 
NetEnt AB 
 


